From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 4/09/2024 7:48:40 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
04/09/2024

MR Benjamin von Sperl
10 / 40 Foamcrest AVE
Newport NSW 2106

RE: DA2021/2173 - 394 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

To whom it may concern,

The Newport Surf Club has a long and respected history in our community, with over a
century of service in surf lifesaving and notable success in national competitions. As an active
member of the club, with two children involved in nippers and competition, and having
recently completed my bronze medallion, | have witnessed the club’s significant contributions
to our community.

The proposed building upgrades are essential and long overdue. These improvements will
enhance the club’s facilities, enabling it to better serve both its members and the broader
community. Approving this proposal is vital for the continued growth and sustainability of the
club. Rejecting it would disregard the commitment of our volunteers and the positive role the
club plays in Newport.

While there may be concerns about future risks, these are far outweighed by the benefits that
the upgrades will bring to the club and the community. | fully support the proposal and urge its
approval.





